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Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp. 
1274 Anvilwood Avenue 
Sunnyvale, CA 94089 USA 
Phone: (408)-732-9162 
Fax:     (408)-732-9164 
www.baclcorp.com 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Phone: 301-362-3000 
Fax: 301-362-3290 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
BACL has compiled the following responses to FCC correspondence: 46584 regarding FCC ID: 
Q3QHWNVEX725. Following is the original FCC Correspondence with responses featured in 
blue. The necessary clarifications, revisions, and upload of requested documentation has been 
completed.  If there are any other concerns or questions regarding this submission please contact 
us at bacl.regulatory@baclcorp.com.  Thank you. 
 

 
Jon Lin 
Document Control 
Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp. 
Phone: (408)732-9162 ext. 3037 
Fax: (408)732-9164 
 
 
 
From: Generic Office of Engineering Technology 
[mailto:oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2007 1:59 PM 
To: bacl.regulatory@baclcorp.com 
Subject: FCC Equipment Authorization System 
 
To:  John Chan 
From:  Diane Poole 
   Diane.Poole@fcc.gov 
  FCC Equipment Authorization Branch 
 
Re:  FCC ID: Q3QHWNVWEX725 
 
Applicant:   Motion Computing Inc. 
Correspondence Reference Number:   46584 
731 Confirmation Number:  TC870906 
Date of Original Email:  12/11/2007 
 
Subject:  FCC Equipment Authorization System 
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1) The applicant asked for the Operational description exhibit to be 
confidential.  There is no Operational description exhibit in the 
report. Please correct the confidentiality request letter or upload the 
exhibit. Please include the Parts List /Tune up exhibit in the Letter 
if it is marked confidential. 
 
Response: The Confidentiality request letter has been corrected, the operational description 
exhibit is no longer mentioned in the letter. Furthermore, the Parts List / Tune up exhibit 
are not marked confidential therefore said exhibits are not included in the corrected 
confidentiality letter. 


